2025 SANDPIPER POA NOTICE OF ANNUAL MEETING
Starr Moore

The Annual Property Owners’ Association Meeting will take place on Tuesday, March 11, 2025, at 7:00PM in the Clubhouse.  Two new members and one re-applied member of the POA Board of Directors will be announced at this meeting to fill the expiring terms of Starr Moore, Karen Eldridge and Dave Crowell.

There will NOT be an election this year, as there are three openings and three candidates, Dave Crowell, Melissa Donovan and Matt Rippe.

Additional important things will occur at the Annual Meeting.  Each Director will give a year-end report on his/her area(s) of responsibility, and the Directors will elect officers for the coming year.

All association members are encouraged to attend the Annual Meeting and to meet and greet the new Directors.
